June 20, 2008

David Goldfield

Robert Lee Bailey Professor of History

UNC-Charlotte

9201 University City Blvd.

Charlotte, NC 28223

Dear David,

Thank you for the outstanding presentation at the National Conference on Urban Ecosystems.  Your presentation was on-target, very informative and entertaining.  I knew that the presentation would have excellent content and expected to learn a great deal about the history of the Southeast, but I did not expect the humorous and entertaining delivery.  What a great pleasure it was!

I hope you will not mind if I use this letter to also thank you for the excellent piece you produced for our Piedmont Crescent book.

Sincerely

Gary Moll

Sr. Vice Pres.

Urban Ecosystem Center

